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29/11/2022  11:09:252022/4335/P OBJ Stephen Russell 

and Anna 

Mackmin

Re. the Revised 261 proposed plans posted on 22.11.22

We object to the planting of a high hedge on the boundary with our property as it will completely block sunlight 

from our garden throughout the day and planting of this height is clearly unreasonable. In the earlier 

application they asked to remove an existing tree. One of the reasons the applicant gave for its removal was 

that it would give us more light. They now propose a measure that will lead to much less sunlight in our 

garden.
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